
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               7th March 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
’Treat people exactly how you would like to be 

treated by them’ 
 

World Book Day 
 
We had a lovely time celebrating World Book 
Day. Each child received a token to put 
towards the purchase of a book. Our whole 
school had a great day dressing up as their 
favourite character from a book – we had a 
special parade for the children to showcase  
their outfits and they all looked fabulous! 
Thank you once again to anyone who donated 
dress-up costumes, it really is appreciated! 
 

 

British Science Week 

 
British Science Week starts today and runs 
until 16 March. During this time the children 
will be taking part in exciting science 
experiments and lots of different activities. 
We had an amazing workshop today delivered 
by the ‘Silly Science’ company…it was so much 
fun!  Check out Twitter for pictures! 
 

 

Forest School 

 
On Thursday 13th March it is Snowdrops (2H) 
turn for Forest School. If possible can the 
children please bring in a pair of wellies (with 
name in) in a plastic bag. If your child does not 
have wellies then we suggest bringing an old 
pair of shoes/trainers as their school shoes will 
get very muddy. Thank you. 
 

 
 

Great Athletes 
 

We were very excited to welcome top athlete 
Michael Churm to school on Monday. Michael 
led a sponsored fitness circuit with the 
children, followed by a motivational assembly. 
The aim of the event was to inspire everyone 
to be more physically active and to pursue 
their passion in life whilst also helping to raise 
money for new sports equipment for school 
and supporting athletes to continue to inspire 
the next generation. Thank you to everyone 
who has donated already – please ensure that 
any sponsorship forms and money are 
returned to school by Monday 10th March. 
Alternatively you can donate online by visiting: 

www.greatathletes.org 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)          95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   94%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   90% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   98%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    97% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   91% 
 
Only 2 classes in green this week! Well 
done to Tulips and Snowdrops for great 
attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

94% 
 

Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 

Diary Dates 
 
11 Mar     Y2 Swimming 
10 Mar     British Science Week continues 
13 Mar     2H Forest School 
14  Mar    2W Biscuit Day 
17 Mar     Neurodiversity Week 
18 Mar     Parents Evening 3:30-6:00pm 
20 Mar     Parents Evening 3:30-6:00pm 
21 Mar     Red Nose Day 
21 Mar     World Poetry Day 
24 Mar     World Maths Day 
28 Mar     Own Clothes Day (bring an Easter egg) 
  

Child Seat Safety 
 
Liverpool City Council’s road safety team is 
currently working with Child Seat Safety 
and they have organised two free events 
next week for parents and carers to check 
that their car seats are fitted correctly. 
Please see below for more information: 
 
 X 
https://x.com/lpoolcouncil/status/1896990799
734128721 
  
 
Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/19Sfq6vvs
Q/?mibextid=wwXIfr 
  
 

ParentApp Discontinued 
 

Please be advised, we are no longer using 
ParentApp, therefore, this app can now be 
uninstalled on your phone.  The only platform in 
use is Arbor which can be used to send emails, in-
app messages, advising school of any absences and 
much more. Please ensure you are logged in and 
are able to receive notifications. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 

School Gates 
 

At the end of the school day, please wait until the 
gates open automatically at 3:05pm (unless you 
have notified us by prior arrangement of early 
pick-up). As part of the curriculum, the children 
may still be using their outdoor areas up until this 
time and for safeguarding reasons, the gates 
must remain closed. Thank you for your continued 
co-operation. 


